
We have taken the decision to cancel this year's International Summer Campus in its usual 

format. As we are sure you will agree, it would not be reasonable to organise our programme here 

on campus as we usually do. 

Just like our colleagues and partners around the world, we are working to find solutions in order 

to offer a different version of our programme, perhaps virtually, to students who would have 

been interested. 

We will let you know as soon as we have any further information. 

 

We also look forward to organising our International Summer Campus back on campus as usual in 

2021! 

 

 


